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I am submitting testimony to oppose SB1548. I would rather keep switching the 

clocks twice a year to maintain our late day light during our summers. It does not 

make sense to the majority of Oregon constituents to have daylight beginning before 

5AM during peak summer and reducing our latest sunset to just after 8PM. Previous 

bill passing of making daylight saving time permanent made sense to preserve 

daylight after most Oregonians get off work. However, this new bill making standard 

time permanent just because it is the easiest path to avoid US Congressional 

approval lacks foresight and truly seeking what Oregonians want. I would approve 

the continuation of making daylight saving time permanent or keep switching the 

clocks twice a year. I DO NOT approve taking daylight away from Oregon's beautiful 

summer nights. 


